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From the Office of the Superintendent 

Mr. Stephen P. Puskar 
May 24, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

One BMHS employee tested positive for Covid-19.   

 The individual is quarantining 

 Contact tracing was conducted 

 We will always make Covid-19 related decisions from a safety/healthy-first standpoint 

 

As the school year rapidly comes to a close, it is easy to let our guard down.  Our goal remains to 

keep everyone safe and healthy, and to maintain in-person instruction without interruption.  

As always, please feel free to contact your child’s principal if you have any questions or 

concerns.  Also, please feel free to contact me directly if you wish. I am always happy to speak 

with you regarding any concerns you may have. 

 


